
Joint Communique #5 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

January 27, 2023 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on January 27, 2023. The team members 
addressed: 

 

• Member concerns regarding vacation MOU dated Nov. 9, 2022; in collaboration the teams were 

able to provide an agreement that includes an option to cash out or retain vacation leave, details 

will follow in the MOU pending ratification. 

• Received a report from the Lead Nurse on current catheterization procedures and possible plans 

the District would like to address regarding future health care procedures. 

 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
February 15, 2023. 
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